
AT&T Florida T 850.577.5555 at&t 

March 1,2011 

. 
Tallahassee. FL 32301 

11 HBR - I PH 4: 25 

Mrs. Ann Cole 
Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: Docket 100454-TP Approval of the Interconnection, unbundling, resale and 
collocation agreement negotiated by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Granite 
Telecommunications, LLC. 

Dear Mrs. Cole: 

On December 2,2010, BellSouth and Granite Telecommunications, LLC., filed an 
Interconnection, unbundling, resale and collocation agreement for Florida Public Service 
Commission approval. The subject of the cover letter of the filing was styled as 
referenced above. 

In filing the aforementioned contract it appears that in Attachment 7, page number 16 of 
16 is missing, however, the header was incorrectly numbered and there are only 15 pages. 
Please accept this letter as correction of the header in Attachment 7 and include it in the 
existing docket file. 

I would appreciate your assistance in correcting the filing and record in question. 

Very truly yours, 

Regulatory Vice President 


